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Re: Caldicott Extension

GRAM Caldicott <gram.caldicott@nhs.scot>
Thu 08/12/2022 15@05

To: Mohamed Bekheit (NHS Grampian) <mohamed.bekheit@nhs.scot>
Cc: Mudassar Ghazanfar (NHS Grampian) <mudassar.ghazanfar@nhs.scot>;Maggie Cruickshank
(NHS Grampian) <maggie.cruickshank@nhs.scot>
Dear Mohamed, 

Amendment request : Extension for 4 years to the Outcome of Liver Resection or Surveillance
in Disappearing Colorectal Liver Metastases project 

Professor Cruickshank - Deputy Caldicot Guardian for NHS Grampian has accepted a 5
year extension as an amendment to the previous approval for project title :Outcome of Liver
Resection or Surveillance in Disappearing Colorectal Liver Metastases

Caldicott Guardian Reference Number : CG/2020/06

Kind regards, 
 
Grace Adeshina 
 
Business Support Manager  
Medical and Nursing Directorate 
NHS Grampian 
Summerfield House 
Eday Road 
Aberdeen AB15 6RE 
(01224) 558603 
grace.adeshina@nhs.scot  
 
NHS Grampian . Caring. Listening. Improving 
 
 
"How we behave towards each other is the single greatest factor in how well competent
teams perform"  
                                                             Chris Turner 2021 
  
Some evidence based data- 
  
                    - 61% reduction in cognitive ability in a person who has felt to be undermined,
bullied or shouted at. 
                    - 20% reduction in clinical performance for those who witnessed the incident 
                    - 50% reduction in individual willingness to help overall team 
  
                                                                             Civility saves lives ​ 
              https://www.civilitysaveslives.com/thebasics 
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From: Mohamed Bekheit (NHS Grampian) <mohamed.bekheit@nhs.scot>
Sent: 28 November 2022 17:41
To: GRAM Caldicott <gram.caldicott@nhs.scot>
Cc: Mudassar Ghazanfar (NHS Grampian) <mudassar.ghazanfar@nhs.scot>
Subject: Caldicott Extension
 
Hello

I am coming back to this project which was stalled because of the COVID now we have
funded the project and we would like to get an extension for 4 years, please. 

The PDf is the previous approval. Clean copies of the annotated amended documents are
both attached. 

I look forward to hearing from you

Kind Regards

Mohamed Bekheit
Consultant HPB Surgeon, NHS Grampian
H. Senior Lecturer, University of Aberdeen
FRCS, PhD, MSc Mininvasive-Chir, MSc Chir-Gen,
DU-Surgical Ultrasound, Diplome Biomedical Statistics
For Dr Gray's Query:
Mrs Whelan: 01343567577
For ARI Query:
Mrs Farrell: 01224550605


